
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Thursday, June 23, 2022 
 
Toronto Community Housing (TCHC) is aware of a letter sent to 
Swansea Mews tenants from the City of Toronto’s Chief 
Building Official. The letter includes more information about the 
emergency order requiring TCHC to vacate Swansea Mews 
because of unsafe structural conditions recently found in all 
Swansea Mews buildings. The letter also states the City’s intent 
to apply for a court order to enforce the emergency order. 
 
This is what that means: The City has declared all homes in 
Swansea Mews to be unsafe for people to live in. Both the City 
and TCHC know how disruptive this is to your household, but 
for your health and safety it is imperative that you move to 
temporary accommodation immediately. 
 
If you haven’t left Swansea Mews yet, we have temporary 
accommodation available right now for your household.  
 
Questions? 
If you have questions about their notice, the City of Toronto has 
requested you contact 3-1-1.   
 
If you have questions about temporary accommodations, 
contact the TCHC Swansea Mews hotline at 416-945-0900 or 
swansea.mews@torontohousing.ca. 
 

Call 416-981-5500 to request this handout in an alternate language or format. 
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